
NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

Transport 
for NSW 

Ms Jessie Evans 
Team Leader 
Planning Services — Resource Assessment and Compliance 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Ms Evans 

Wallarah 2 Coal Project - Amended Development Application (SSD 4974) 
Notice of Exhibition 

Thank you for email message dated 21 July 2016, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) review 
and comment on the above. 

TfNSW has reviewed the submitted information and has no further comment on the development 
application. 

TfNSW supports the continued engagement between the transport agencies and Wyong Areas 
Coal Joint Venture. 

If you require further clarification regarding this matter, please don't hesitate to contact Para 
Sangar, Senior Transport Planner on 8202 2672. 

Yours sincerely 

1.1 9j( 
Mark ga 
Prin ip I Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Frei h , Strategy and Planning 
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